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WILDLIFE EXHIBITION

The annual natural history exhibition conducted
by the Western Australian Naturalists' Club in conjunction
with the Gould League of Bird Lovers was nheld in the
Perth Town Hall from September 1L to 19-and was open to
the public from 9 a.m. to 10 p.m. daily. ’

Inspector J. E. jMunro was in charge of this
Department's exhibit and through the co-operation of
Acting Curator of the jiuseum and jir. and lrs. R. Munday,
of Cottesloe, was able to present an interesting section.
The crayfish model kindly loaned by the Ajax Plaster
Company excited counsiderable interest.

It is understood that 23,000 .paying persons
attended the show, which constituted sometaning of a
record, and our compliments are extended to the organisers
who made this show an outstanding success.

AUSTRALTAN INLAND JMISSION'S EXHIBITION

Inspector Munro had the unenviable task of
dismantling the Department's exhibition in the Town
Hall on Saturday night and packing it for transport by
road to Kalgoorlie. All the many difficulties were
successfully overcome and a very successful exhioition
was provided for the interest of Kalgoorlie residents.

Inspector iunro reported that t he children's
interest was a little overwhelming, but otherwise the

trip was well worthwhile and participation most appreciated
by the organisers.

HONORARY WARDENS OF FAUNA

All legal and other formalities have now been
concluded and 117 additional honorary wardens appointed
and gazetted and supplied with the necessary copies of
Pauna Protection Act and Regulations, proclamations and
pamphlets.



. In the next issue.of 'the Bulletin a list of
all honorary wardens will be published and inspectors are
requested to give these people as much -assistance as
possible as they are voluntary workers who will carry
out the major part of the police work necessary under the
Fauna Protection Aet: - fa . ' - ’



